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The Icelandic Road Administration (IRA) has reached an agreement with landowners at Gröf in 
Þorskafjörður where road construction (Vestfjarðavegur-road 60 from Birkilundur to Skálanes) is 
planned, going through Teigsskógur birch woods of the Breiðafjörður Nature Reserve. Landowners at 
Gröf where the only landowners that IRA had not reached an agreement with. According to the 
agreement the IRA ś developments in the area must have as little environmental impact as possible.  

 
The Ministry for the Environment and Natural Resources has sent an inquiry to IRA and 
Reykhólahreppur Municipality (the municipality where the road construction is planned) and asked for 
information about the status of the development in light of these news. The ministry has also asked for 
information on what actions will be taken to minimize the environmental impact of the project. 
 
We will share that information with Bern when it arrives. 
 
Steinar Kaldal, sérfræðingur / Head of Division  
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Umhverfis- og auðlindaráðuneytið / Ministry for the Environment and Natural Resources 
 
 

 


